
NEWSLETTER
UPCOMING EVENTS & ACTIVITIES

 Your Complete Back-to-School Checklist:

All students are required to wear the school uniform consisting of:

Navy blue pants, shorts, or skirts (skirts for girls only). If shorts or skirts are worn, they
must extend to the knee. If skirts are worn, then shorts MUST be worn underneath for
modesty. All bottoms are to be worn on the waist. No leggings instead of pants.

White/light blue shirt. They MUST have a collar. It can be a button-down oxford or pull-
over polo style shirt, as long as it has a collar. Short sleeves or long sleeves are
acceptable. All styles are to be tucked in at all times.

Navy blue cardigan with buttons up the front. Pockets are allowed. No hoodies.

Tennis shoes with socks. No sandals or open-toe shoes (for safety).

If you cannot financially afford a uniform, we will be happy to provide students with
slightly used pants and shirts for free or at a reduced price. TIA offers a selection of
uniform shirts for purchase that meets uniform requirements. Please see your School
Office/Front Desk.

TUCSON INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY - WEST July 17 , 2025

www.TucsonInternationalAcademy.com    C O N T A C T (520)-792-3255 
   EMAIL: LAPSAY@TUCSONINTERNATIONALACADEMY.COM

FOR INQUIRIES & CONCERNS about the
following: 

Now Offering REMOTE LEARNING!
TIA “Meet the Teacher” K-12 - July 31st,
2025 (3pm - 5pm)
“First Day of School” - August 4th, 2025

Please feel free to contact TIA for
clarifications.
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